
Dear Students & Parents/Guardians,  
I am very pleased to present the 2018-2019 Milton High School Program of Studies which can 
be found on our website: https://www.miltonps.org/mhs/.  Course selection for next year is an 
exciting time for students, parents and the MHS staff.  We hope all involved engage in 
thoughtful conversations about different offerings, possible career paths and post-secondary 
plans.  It is a time for students to think about topics or areas that inspire them and spark a 
passion for learning.  Our goal is to develop life-long learners and fully prepare our students for 
the many opportunities that exist beyond Milton High School. 
Guidance counselors will be reviewing the course selections with the students in their history 
courses during the week of March 12th and answering any questions the students may 
have.  We ask that you review the teacher recommendations and allow them to guide you, as 
they know your son/daughter well.  If there is a discrepancy between the course/level selected 
and the teacher recommendation, we ask that you have a discussion with the current 
teacher.  We are committed to taking comprehensive steps to ensure you have the information 
to make an “informed decision” about courses for next year. 
Please join us on Thursday, March 15th at our Program of Studies/Advanced Placement 
Information Night. During this evening presentation we will review graduation requirements, 
course offerings and answer any questions you may have about our program of studies.   The 
presentation will begin promptly at 6:30 pm in the MHS Auditorium.  
  
Sincerely, 
Karen J. Cahill 
Guidance Director 
Milton High School 
 


